
Call to Artists  
Still Life in Motion – A Live Art 
Event 
The Hearth Gallery (Bowen Island Arts Council) is looking for artists from the Lower Mainland 
interested in live art, movement, visual art projects that integrates performativity, and collective 
art experiences. Artists who are comfortable with drawing and/or painting from life and actions in 
front of people and in a short period of time are highly encouraged to apply. 

     CONCEPT  

You may remember life drawing session in art school… Imagine this happening in an art gallery 
with the participation of viewers! 

For one day, artists will be invited to create from a still life, with the difference that this still life 
will be in motion, animated, and evolving throughout the day.  

Visitors coming into the gallery will be able to bring objects and to move them around, to sit down 
or stand in the installation, to put on costumes, to come and go, … 

The participating artists will be invited to make one or multiple artworks inspired by these 
changing and ephemeral scenes, by the dynamic and spontaneous interactions that may occur.  

Artworks can be realistic or abstract. Artists can focus on details or on the whole picture. 

At the end of the day, artworks made on site will be hung on the walls for a two-week exhibition 
and put for sale.  

     DETAILS  
 

      When: Live Art Event on October 1st, 2022 – 4pm to 8pm  
                  Exhibition from October 2nd to October 16th  
 
      The Hearth will provide a $50 honorarium and sustenance to each artist. 
       Each artist will be able to set their prices. A commission split of 65% for the artist and 35% for the 
       Hearth will be applied on each sale. 

     APPLICATION 

     If interested, please send an email to creative@thehearth.ca before September 23rd.  
  


